
 

 

08/01/2021 

Good morning parents/carers, 

Thought for the day - 'It's hard to fail, but worse to have never tried to succeed' Theodore Roosevelt 

Quick update to start the day 

We have uploaded videos to the school website which will hopefully help to support how children 
respond to their learning on Seesaw.  There will be more videos posted throughout the day.  These 
can be found by clicking the button which says 'Remote Learning 2021' 

Free School Meal vouchers are being emailed out today.  This is over 130 emails so bear with us. The 
codes will be sent from the info@parkgate address as they are individualised. 

We have finalised set up of devices to be loaned to parents. Members of the admin team will be 
ringing parents of those who have requested a device to organise a time for collection.  Please 
observe the social distancing when coming to school to collect. There will be an expectation that 
parents sign a Device Loan Agreement.  As we have re-configurated devices we would usually use in 
school on the network to work at home, this will ensure that our devices are returned in a condition 
to allow them to be used in school again when we eventually return.  A copy of the agreement can 
be found below for you to read in advance of coming to school. (Only for those who have requested 
a Device) 

Collaborative reading / assembly sessions will start from next week, with more updates to follow. 

Parents of Nursery children, please look out for a survey monkey link a little later today for you to 
respond to.  More information will be included. 

 

 

 


